
     
 

 

The Natomas Joint Vision (NJV) is a collaborative planning effort between the City and County of Sacramento to 
develop a vision which balances future urban growth with the permanent preservation of open space in the 
unincorporated portion of the Natomas Basin within Sacramento County.   

The Broad Visioning Process is a series of public workshops that will obtain broad public input in the development of 
an overall vision for the area.  The series will conclude with workshops before the City and County Planning 
Commissions, the City Council, and the County Board of Supervisors.  

The Broad Visioning Process will lead to the creation of: 

 A set of fundamental principles to address the issues and guide subsequent planning efforts 

 Conceptual land use diagrams for urban development and open space 

 A project description with sufficient detail to proceed with subsequent planning phases 

 
The City and County of Sacramento invite you to participate in the conclusion of the Broad Visioning Process. 
   

 

 
City Planning Commission   County Planning Commission 
Date:  April 9, 2009    Date:  April 13, 2009 
Time:  5:30 p.m.     Time:  5:30 p.m.  
Location:  915 I Street    Location:  700 H Street, Board Chambers 
 
City Council     County Board of Supervisors 
Date:  April 14, 2009    Date:  April 22, 2009 
Time:  6:00 p.m.     Time:  2:00 p.m. 
Location:  915 I Street    Location:  700 H Street 
 
Information: If you would like more information, please visit the: 
City website at: http://www.cityofsacramento.org/planning/projects/natomas-joint-vision/index.cfm   
County website at: http://www.planning.saccounty.net/longrange/city-county.html  
 
Contacts: 
Julie Car, Joint Vision Project Manager    Helen Selph, Associate Planner 
Sacramento County Planning & Community Development  Sacramento City Planning 
(916) 874-5355                                   (916) 808-7852 
carj@SacCounty.net      hselph@cityofsacramento.org 
 

 
Requests for alternative formats or other auxiliary aides and other accommodation considerations should be made through 
the City Planning Department.   Contact Helen Selph, (916) 808-7852 (voice) or e-mail at hselph@cityofsacramento.org at 
least 72 hours prior to the meeting. 
 
If you wish to be removed from the mailing list or would like to receive notification via e-mail, please contact Julie Car, (916) 
874-5355 or carj@saccounty.net 

Natomas Joint Vision 
Final Workshops 

for the 
Broad Visioning Process 


